Dear Group Leader,

Minnesota
Healthcare

Consortium

Participating Minnesota Service Cooperatives

We wanted to give you an update on the July 1, 2022 school pool renewal. This renewal brings great
new opportunities as MHC transitions to a partnership with Medica as our new medical claims
administrator. For your information and planning, key dates are provided below.

Jan-Feb

Mid-Jan-Feb

Early March

* Late April
Late April-mid
May

June 1l

uly 1

New plan year begins

MHC will be preparing the data, documents, and processes for the July
renewal
Communicate with staff about the shift to Medica

MHC will partner with Medica and Holmes Murphy to rate all Groups
Advisory Committee Renewal Recommendation Meeting — TBD

Release of 2022 Renewal Packets via Email

Renewal Confirmations due late April, early May.
Enrollment platform training and implementation (Capstone)

District open enrollment meetings — Communicate with NWSC if you would
like us or Medica to present to staff

All enrollment data must be submitted no later than June 1 to Capstone in
order to get new insurance cards on time

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us.

Chris Wavra Rob Blankenfeld Dan Weir

Member Services/Insurance Insurance Director Insurance Consultant
Cell: 218-684-1761 Cell: 218-689-2094 1-800-864-3797
cwavra@nwservice.org rblankenfeld@nwservice.org Cell: 612-799-2999

danjw@ebisinc.net




